
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, May 24, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  

 Homestyle Salisbury Steak with Gravy  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays today    

 

1. Do you have a pesky library fine waiting to be paid? 

We have a solution for you. Starting May 7
th

, we are accepting non-perishable food 

donations for our “Food for Fines” drive.  Each item donated equals a dollar worth of 

fines. Owe three dollars, bring in three items and you are all set! Donations cannot be 

used for lost or damaged library materials, and must be marked with a current expiration 

date. All donations will be delivered to St. Cletus after June 1st. If you don’t have fines 

and just want to donate that is great. Please bring your items to the library. 

If you have any questions see Ms. Sutsser or Mrs. Chase. 

 

2. Attention Gurrie Soccer players: All uniforms need to be washed and returned as soon as 

possible. Blue team return your uniforms to Coach Motto and Gold team return your 

uniforms to Coach Gjoni.  

 

3. Yearbook signing will take place this Friday near the end of the day, and all students who 

pre-ordered a yearbook will receive their books at that time. We will have an extremely 

limited number of yearbooks for sale that day -- about 15. Students who have the $20 

cost of a yearbook in hand on Friday, May 25, will be able to report to Room 112 at 2 pm 

to participate in a lottery to buy a yearbook. It is not first-come, first-served, and at 2:05 

we will have the lottery for all those present. If you have any questions, see Mrs. 

McGovern.  

 

4. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting Friday, after school, until 4 

P.M.  The location for tomorrow's meeting has yet to be finalized, so stay tuned for our 

meeting place tomorrow.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for 

more information.  See you Friday! 

 

 

 

 


